
 

Dear Valued Guests,  

 

            ～Notice Regarding the Change of the Hours of Operation for the Breakfast Buffet～ 

 
Thank you very much for staying at Mercure Okinawa Naha. 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, as of April 1, 2020, regrettably we must change the hours 
of operation for our Breakfast Buffet as below. 

 

    Open : 7:30AM  Close : 9:30AM  

 
For guests who booked breakfast with us in advance, and must either, depart early or are in a 
hurry, we will provide a Take-Out Breakfast at the Restaurant between 6:30AM and 10:00AM. 

We apologize for any inconveniences, your understanding and cooperation is very much 
appreciated. 

 
                                                                                                     Mercure Hotel Okinawa Naha 
                                                                                     Hotel manager   Christopher CARTHEL 

 


